
American 
School &University. 
10955 Lowell Ave, Suite 700 

Overland Park, Kansas, 66210 

Dear Michael McCormick, 

On behalf of American School & University magazine, I'd like to congratulate SUNY 
Canton Renovation and Addition Dana Hall, submitted by Mach Architecture, on 
appearing in our fall 2021 Architectural Portfolio issue. Please find enclosed a copy 
of the 39th edition of this annual awards competition honoring education design 
excellence. 

Each year AS&U gathers some of the nation's most prestigious education 
administrators and architects to judge entries submitted from across the country for 
the Architectural Portfolio. Outstanding designs like yours are chosen for 
publication in this special issue, which is sent to 57,000* facility planners, school 
and university administrators, and architects. 

More information about the Architectural Portfolio, including a complete list of 
2021 projects selected for publication, can be found on American School & 
University's SchoolDesigns.com website. 

Founded in 1928, American School & University is devoted exclusively to education 
facilities/business administration and delivers a combination of exclusive reports, 
special focuses and how-to articles. More information about AS&U can be found at 
ASUmag.com. 

The Architectural Portfolio wouldn't be the valuable source book it is without the 
innovative ideas found in facilities like yours. Thank you for being part of this year's 
issue. 

Sincerely, 

Joe Agron 
Editor-in-Chief/ Associate Publisher 

*Publisher's own data 

https://ASUmag.com
https://SchoolDesigns.com

